
Christina Stacey - 200 Riverside Industrial Way 

Good Morning Joe:

I have reviewed the attached site plan that shows the building addition square footage has been increased from 
70' x 50' (3500 sq. ft.) to 75' X 50' (3,750 sq. ft.).  The Planning Authority approves this change.  Any waivers and 
conditions included in the original approval remain valid for the amended site plan.    

Thank you.

Shukria

Shukria Wiar, Planner
Planning Division, City of Portland 
389 Congress Street
Portland, ME 04101
Ph:  207-756-8083 
Fax: 207-756-8258

From: Shukria Wiar
To: Joe Delaney
Date: 11/23/2015 11:18 AM
Subject: 200 Riverside Industrial Way
CC: Barbara Barhydt;  Chris LeFevre;  Jeanie Bourke;  Philip DiPierro
Attachments: C1.1 Site Plan _ AMEND #1.pdf
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